
November 22, 2023

Dear CRES Parents and Guardians,

*Happy Thanksgiving to all! Please note that we are off on Thursday and Friday. We all send our best wishes for a great
weekend filled with family and friends and we give thanks to you for your support of the work we do with the kids here
at CRES!

*Two great PTO events are coming: Frosty’s Holiday Shop is back to kickoff another holiday shopping season on Saturday,
Dec. 2 at CRPS. The CRES School Store is also on the schedule for Dec 12-13. Please mark your calendars and see the
information below for all the details!

*Picture retakes will be on Monday, December 4. As per the picture company, if your child is retaking an image and has
already placed an order, the students MUST bring in the original package and provide it to the photographer. Your order
will be replaced using your new image.



*Please click here for information from the Colts Neck Historical Preservation Committee about the “Country Christmas”
event taking place on Sunday, December 3 at the Montrose Schoolhouse.

Upcoming events...

November 23-24 - Schools Closed - Thanksgiving

December 2 at 4:30 p.m. - Colt Neck community Tree Lighting (rain date Dec. 3). CRES Choir performance

December 4 - School picture retake day

All our best,

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1S2dFiOqqAv5dVrMlGGDdcVidmVRrZd3-/view?usp=sharing

